Weekly Bulletin

MELDRETH Primary School

December 10th 2021



With their own interpretation of the Christmas story, the children in Puffin, Swift and Wren delivered a wonderful show for you. Sticking to tradition, there was Mary, Joseph, and an exhausted donkey trekking around and around (the stage) looking for somewhere to stay. The Shepherd's watched their flocks, the animals joined in with some great wriggling. The stars and angels wriggled and spun around and around. The Kings delivered presents to the new baby having had a long journey with their camels.

With some brilliant dance moves, confident acting and superb singing all round you will watch the resulting recording as PROUD parents and relatives.

Earlier today, Andy from Theatre of Widdershins came in to enthrall us all with his wonderful show 'The Elves and the Shoemaker'. It was fantastic! Andy also answered our questions and let us have a close look at the puppets. Our thanks to all who have helped fundraise at PTA events over the past year, to allow the PTA to book this enchanting event. We cannot recommend Andy's shows highly enough.

CHECK NOW.... is your child eligible for Additional School Funding? - Speedy checking tool



Please do continue to inform us if you feel that your child has COVID symptoms and needs to take a PCR test. We will continue to update our website with any classes where children have COVID symptoms and will inform you if there is a positive case in your child's class.

Upcoming Events

- The School Christmas Post Box will be **open for business until Thursday next week**. Please would you make sure that all envelopes are addressed with the **forename, surname and class** of the recipient before posting them in the post box? This all helps our busy Year 6 'pixies' deliver cards to the correct class. Christmas stamps (stickers) have now closed for this year, but you can still post any cards.
- Booking is now closed for our **class Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 15**th . Children may wear Christmas Jumpers to school!
- Login to <u>www.garethjonesphotography.gotphoto.co.uk</u> as your child's photos are available to view until
 Monday 10th January 2022 Gallery Closes This is the last chance to order photos.

Diary Dates

December	
Monday 13th	KS2 Carol Concert filming
Wednesday 15 th	Christmas Lunch
Friday 17 th	Last Day of Term











